
Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent clean-up event on [Date]. Your involvement made a 

significant difference in our community. 

We value your feedback and would love to hear your thoughts about the event. Please take a 

moment to share your experience by answering the questions below: 

1. What did you enjoy most about the clean-up event? 

2. What could be improved for future events? 

3. Would you participate in a future clean-up event? Why or why not? 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your feedback is important to us and will help us improve future events. Please respond by 

[Response Deadline]. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


